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November 22, 2024

Re: Condominium Unit Uninhabitability Letter
The Moorings of Pinellas County Condominium Association, Inc.

Dear Unit Owner:

As you are aware, I am representing the Association related to its pending Hurricane Helene insurance 
claim and reconstruction efforts. This letter is being provided to you because your unit has been determined 
to be uninhabitable by the Association’s retained licensed professional, JBolt Construction. Your unit will 
be uninhabitable for an indefinite period of time during the mitigation and reconstruction process. The 
Association is making every effort to complete this work in as timely of a manner as possible. This letter is 
intended to be provided to any entity that requires an official determination of habitability regarding your 
unit in order to bestow benefits. You will be notified by the Association when your unit is ready for 
habitation in the coming months. If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Daniel J. Greenberg, Esq.
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